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20 November 2017

Katrine O’Flaherty

Director Regions, Western

Planning Services

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
PO BOX 58

DUBBO NSW 2830

Email: Katrine. OFlaherty@planning nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms O’Flaherty

RE: Planning Proposal to amend Murray Local Environmental Plan 2011 — to rezone land at
‘Kooyong Park’

Council acknowledges receipt of your letters on this matter dated 09 October 2017 and 6
September 2017 advising that the NSW Department of Planning and Environment (DPE) has
reviewed the additional material submitted with the Planning Proposal and that there are
outstanding matters.

Following receipt of your letter dated 09 October 2017, Council staff referred all correspondence to
our independent planning consultant EDM Group. EDM Group have prepared a letter of response to
the matters raised by the Department (refer attached Addendum dated 07 November 2017).

Council formally requests that DPE review their decision advised to Council on 09 October 2017 as
all outstanding matters have now been addressed.

Should you require further information, please contact Glenn Bulmer, Council's Manager
Development Services — East on 03 5884 3400.

Yours sincerely

Des Bilske
Acting General Manager




